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Ms. Linda C. Bridwell, P.E. 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601  
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Re: Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District 
 P.O. Box 731, Nicholasville, KY 40340-0731 
 Purchased Water Adjustment Application – 807 KAR 5:068 
 Case No. 2025-00310 
 
Dear Executive Director Bridwell, 
 

On behalf of my client, Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District, I am submitting a pass-
through application – a KAR subsection 068 purchased water adjustment – following on our supplier, 
Nicholasville’s rate increase. Accompanying this letter are a PSC application form, Nicholasville’s 
increase notice, calculations showing how the adjustment amount was reached, a schedule of rates as 
affected by the adjustment, and the District’s Board minutes, whereon the Board authorized filing this 
application and passing through the increase. 

 
Please reach out – 859.885.3393 or Henry@SmithLawOffice.net – with any questions, and 

thank you for your consideration. 
  
       Sincerely, 
        
      /s/ Henry E. Smith 
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